
 
                  

 

SHARKS Newsletter - Sept 13 

Welcome to the new season 
 
At the end of last season we said farewell to both Donna 
and Annie. To keep the SHARKS swimming, a committee 
of parents has been set up to organise and develop junior 
squash within Southwell Squash Club. We would like the 
SHARKS to become an all round club for the juniors and  
Kev’s  Tuesday night coaching session is a fabulous base 
from which to build new activities such as a ladder, monthly 
leagues, tournaments, team matches, holiday clubs and 
social events. Any other ideas on what we could do would 
be very welcome.  
 

Coaching  starts on 10th September   
 

• Beginners/Improvers  4.20 - 5.20pm 

• Advanced 5.20 - 6.20pm 
 
 
Dates are: September 10th, 17th and 24th 
  October 1st, 8th, 15th and 29th 
  November 5th, 12th, 19th and 26th 
  December 3rd, 10th, 17th 
   
 

Parent Rota 
We would like to ask for your support in establishing a 
parent rota. This would involve you volunteering once a 
term to stay during your child’s session to help Kev as an 
extra pair of adult hands. It would also be a great 
opportunity for you to see the excellent progress your child 
is making! If you feel you are able to volunteer for a session 
please add your name to the rota located on the junior 
section of the Squash Club notice board (just outside the 
courts). Your help would be very much appreciated. 
 

Fees  
Annual Membership Fees are now due for the 2013/14 
season. This covers things such as insurance and Squash 
England membership. I’m pleased to let you know that the 
junior fee is the same as last year, £20 per player.  
 
Weekly Fees will also stay the same at £4 per session. 
This covers court and coaching fees, and it would help 
enormously if payment is made at the start of each half 
term (or termly if you prefer) within the first 2 weeks.  
Payments can also be made directly into the Club Bank 
Account using the following details:  
Bank: HSBC, Church Street, Southwell, Notts, NG25 0HL 
A/C No. 21115367  Sort Code: 404242 
However, if you would prefer to pay by cheque please 
make payable to ‘Southwell Squash Club’. 
 
6 weeks £24.00 (10/9 – 15/10) 
Half term – 22/10/13 – no squash 
8 weeks £32.00 (29/10 – 17/12)                                                                
……………………………………………………… 
 

New Email Address  
We have set up a new email account for the junior squash 
club which will be accessed on a daily basis. Please send 
any correspondence to  
juniors@southwellsquashclub.co.uk.  
 

………………………………………………………………… 

New Coaches Needed 
Would anyone like to train to become a Level 1 Squash 
coach……..if so please get in touch by the end of 
September and we can discuss the forthcoming course in 
November, subsidised by the Club.  

……………………………………………………… 
 

Feedback 
Please let us know what you think to our ideas, what else 
you might like to see and if you can help in anyway please 
do get in touch. 
 

Upcoming Competitions, Tournaments and Events 
 
14 Sept  Junior Graded Competition (Nottingham Squash Rackets Club) 1-4pm – See Kevin for more details 
21 Sept  Manor Junior Open (Ilkeston) – Boys & Girls U17, U15 & U13 categories. See link for further details 

http://www.englandsquashandracketball.com/competitions/1224  
26th-27th Oct East Midlands Junior Regional Closed (Nottingham Squash Rackets Club) - all age groups.  See 

  link for more details www.englandsquashandracketball.com/competitions/1243 

  

Contacts 
Helen Walters   Tel (H) 0115 9655029   Tel (M) 07792 469201  helenwalters99@btinternet.com 

 Gordon Stewart  Tel (H) 01636 918695 Tel (M) 07712 571651  gbs2706@gmail.com 

   


